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The Motor Vehicle Safety Act of 1966 holds the automaker accountable for design flaws that put the 

public at risk of injury or death.  LED headlights are such a design flaw because LED headlights cause eye 

damage and emotional duress, decrease driver vision, and are illegal because they do not comply with 

FMVSS-108.  The Motor Vehicle Safety Act provides that the auto maker must either provide a fix (in this 

case, a halogen headlight) or reimburse the consumer for the price of their vehicle.  We are searching 

for a law firm that can obtain these remedies for the consumer.  30,000 drivers have already signed our 

petition: https://www.change.org/p/u-s-dot-ban-blinding-headlights-and-save-lives 


